
 

 

April 22, 2025 

 

Dear Community Members, 

 

We are writing to let you know that the Macaulay Centres for Children program location at 

48 Regent Street will be closing effective June 30. This location currently operates both 

licensed child care and EarlyON programming. 

While the building continues to meet all required safety standards, its age and ongoing 

maintenance challenges have made it necessary to close. This will allow us to reassess the future 

of the site and develop a long-term plan that continues to meet the evolving needs of the 

community. 

We are pleased to share that all children currently enrolled in child care at 48 Regent Street 

will be offered a space at a nearby Macaulay location, where they will continue to receive the 

same care, support, and early learning experiences with minimal disruption. 

Families attending our EarlyON program will be able to access the same programming at 

nearby locations. We will provide details about these alternative sites and schedules to ensure a 

smooth transition for all impacted families. 

We remain committed to supporting children and families and will continue to provide safe, 

high-quality programs across all of our locations. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charles Abayomi 

Chief Executive Officer  


